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YǊƛǎΩ YƻƭǳƳƴ 
December Ski Camp a Success for Long Beach 

Skiers/Boarders, 

Temps to Chill by at least 10 F for January! 

 

 
Happy 2018 skiers and boarders! 

The meeting of the January LBSC board will be the first Wednesday at 6 pm, at Ecco’s on 

Bellflower, an hour before the General Meeting. There will probably be no meeting in February 

since many people will be on the week trip and celebrating Valentine’s Day.  In March, it will 

most likely revert back to the 2nd Wednesday at 7pm. 

Our recently elected Treasurer, Luis (the character of the year) says we are still in the 

black!  Yeah! 

Mark has been working hard on making sure the Feb 3-10 Steamboat Springs Trip will be 

your favorite escapade in years.  Whenever you see Mark or his wife, Marietta, please be sure 

to thank him for his tireless efforts. 

Roberto says we need a couple more people for a Club Condo on January 18-21 –  (one 

of the best deals on the mountain). 

The Holiday Party was quite nice, with new and renewing members enjoying Cesar’s 

delectable food and a few choice desserts (including Jean’s chocolate with cream cheese cake, 

and my legendary fruit cake).   

Lance says it’s time to visit one of our favorite watering holes again, Bistro St. Germaine 

in Seal Beach on Jan 6th. 

Brian is excited about racing for the Club, as he and others had a great time at Ski Camp.  

Craig notes that our membership has ticked up above 70, again, like the snowfall.  Our 

sympathies go out to Ziba and Craig on the tragic loss of her brother. 

Whatever your adventures this year, your Board wishes you a happy, healthy, and 

prosperous new year with your fellow LBSC buddies on the slopes, at wine tasting, and on trips 

with the Club. 

Cheers! Kris president@longbeachskiclub.org 

 

http://www.longbeachskiclub.org/
mailto:president@longbeachskiclub.org
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YOUR BOARD OF DIRECTORS / CONTACTS 

President Kris Flaig president@longbeachskiclub.org 

VP of Week Trips Mark Malan weektrips@longbeachskiclub.org 

VP of Weekend Trips Roberto Tovar weekendtrips@longbeachskiclub.org 

VP of Competition 

Ways & Means Chair 
Brian Maloney racing@longbeachskiclub.org 

VP of Social Events Lance Liebl social@longbeachskiclub.org 

Treasurer Luis Alonzo treasurer@longbeachskiclub.org 

Secretary Letty Gonzales secretary@longbeachskiclub.org 

Member-at-Large Dennis Potts  

Member-at-Large 

Ways & Means Co-Chair 
Marcia Gatz  

Member-at-Large 

LA Council Rep 
Chris Dawson  

Ski Breeze Editor Catherine Singer editor@longbeachskiclub.org 

Membership Chair Craig Gibson membership@longbeachskiclub.org 

Webmaster Dana Hart webmaster@longbeachskiclub.org 

 

 

mailto:president@longbeachskiclub.org
mailto:weektrips@longbeachskiclub.org
mailto:weekendtrips@longbeachskiclub.org
mailto:racing@longbeachskiclub.org
mailto:social@longbeachskiclub.org
mailto:treasurer@longbeachskiclub.org
mailto:secretary@longbeachskiclub.org
mailto:editor@longbeachskiclub.org
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The Long Beach Ski Club 
 is a friendly community of 
adults involved in skiing, 
boarding, and year-round 

recreational and social 
activities. 

The Ski Breeze is a monthly publication for 
the Long Beach Ski Club, published since 

1938. The Ski Breeze is a controlled 
circulation publication, distributed to 

active/currently paid and subscription ς only 
members of the Long Beach Ski Club. 

Email submissions : 
 

editor@longbeachskiclub.org by the 20th. 

LONG BEACH SKI CLUB 

www.longbeachskiclub.org 

Snowboarding & Skiing ς All levels welcome 
Mammoth Mountain Weekend Trips 

Week-Long Destination Trips 
Social & Recreational Events 

  
  

Bring friends, coworkers, 

family, boarders & skiers. 

mailto:editor@longbeachskiclub.org
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Get Loose with Lance - Social  
By Lance Liebl  social@longbeachskiclub.org 

 

In December we celebrated our annual Christmas dinner party at Bob Miller’s 

home. Over 25 attended. We had the dinner catered.  The food was South 

American cuisine, prepared by Cesar’s Bistro.  

 

On January 6th we will have a wine tasting event at Bistro Saint Germaine. See 

flyer for details.  

CHRISTMAS PARTY  
 

 
Bob Miller, our host  

  
Kris, Nia, Eric, Rose, Louis             Gary, Yvonne, Dave, Cynthia 

mailto:social@longbeachskiclub.org
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Brian & Lisa Maloney 

RACERS EDGE – Brian Maloney 
 

The first ULLR race will take place January 20th. It will be a slalom. 
 
The February race schedule is February 8-11th. 
 
Long Beach Ski Club would like anyone at any level to participate. The more points 
we get, the higher we will rank. 
 
Art Hasami donated a tune up worth $65.00 to whomever in our LBSC group 
earns the most racing points. 
 
Ski, ride, and race week was fun. Everyone had the best instructors with 
the best conditions. Only Long Beach had the best party.  
 
LBSC’s race results for Race Camp: Steve Brown came in 4 out of 21 with a time of 
28.35, Brian Maloney came in 9 out of 21 with a time of 34.92. John Peery’s 
time was 39.88 and Art Husami’s was 45.77.  
 
Everyone who participated had a blast. 
  

By Brian Maloney tumbleweedconnec@aol.com 

 

 

 

mailto:tumbleweedconnec@aol.com
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SKI CAMP  

 

 

 
Hsin, Dana, Catherine 

 
 

Karen & Hsin 

 

 
Steve, Hsin & Dana 

 

 
Julie, Mike, Allen, Dana, Catherine, Steve B., 

Steve C, Eric & Nia, Karen & Hsin 
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Mammoth Weekend Ski Trip Report  
By Roberto Tovar weekendtrips@longbeachskiclub.org 

 
 
The December Mammoth trip was cancelled, due to lack of interest. One person signed up.  
Several members were already up at Mammoth, at the annual ski camp. The rest of the seasons 
schedule is as follows:       

 January 18 - 21, 2018 
 

                                                                               February 15 - 18, 2018 
 
                                                                                March 8 - 11, 2018  
 
                                                                                 April 5 - 8, 2018 
 
Three people are signed up for the January trip. Don't wait or the trip will suffer the same fate 
as December.  

 
Enjoy!  
Roberto 
roberto.tovar@alumni.usc.edu 

 

mailto:weekendtrips@longbeachskiclub.org
mailto:roberto.tovar@alumni.usc.edu
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 Barbara Nelson is hoping to sell these like-new ski 

suits, which are now back in style, for a song (i.e., 

for very little), just to get rid of them.  Come to the 

next General Meeting at Ecco's, 7 pm on Jan 3rd. 
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Please go to LongBeachSkiClub.org to download the waiver with this form, 

and submit both with your check to the address given here.  
 

MAMMOTH RENTAL  
 

 

  

Long Beach Ski Club 
Membership Appli cation and Waiver  

June 1, 2017 ï May 31, 2018 

  
          New Member 

          Renewing Member 

 

          Member Since   __________ 
 Personal Information 

 

Sex:  M   F 

Birthday 

____/____ 

(Mo/Day) 

 

   21 - 29 

       30 - 39 

   40 - 49 

                 50 - 59 

                  60 + 

 

Top Three Activities (after skiing): 

 

1  _______________ 

 

2  _______________ 

 

3  _______________ 

 

Other favorites  (circle): 

wine tasting      dining       tennis         

table tennis     bicycling     sailing 

hiking    camping   RVing     bikes  

computers     gardening       cooking 

museums       fine art     concerts 

live theatre    volleyball       softball 

 

travel (specify) _______ 

cards (specify) _______ 

other   ______________ 

 
Each Member must complete this Application 

*Couples:  each must complete a separate Application and Waiver* 

 

Name:  _______________________________________________ 

 

Address:  _______________________________________  Apt.:  _________ 

 

City:  ______________________________  State:  ______  Zip:  _________ 

 

Email (required):  _______________________________________________ 

 

Phone:  Home (   ) __________ Cell (   ) __________ Work (   ) __________ 

 

Occupation:  ___________________________________________________ 

 

 
Person to be notified in case of emergency 

 

Name:  _____________________________Relationship:  _______________ 

 

Phone:  Home (   ) __________ Cell (   ) __________ Work (   ) __________ 

 

 
 

Spouseôs/coupleôs Name:  __________________________________________ 

 

 
I agree to comply with the clubôs By-laws and waivers: 

 

Signature of Applicant:  __________________________________________ 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian:  _____________________________________ 

 

 

    

Dues 

Single:  $45.00     Couples:  $65.00     Child:  $25.00 
Couples can attach their applications and waivers together. 

Child and parent(s) can attach their appli cations and waiver 

together. 

Application is not valid unless the attached 

waiver is completed and signed. 

Mail A pplication to 

Long Beach Ski Club, Inc. 

c/o  

PO Box 15291 

Long Beach, CA  90815 

 

 Date Recôd 

____/____   

 

 Cash       

 Check #  ______ 
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Nia and Eric Hartman are offering 20% off their AirBnB rates to their Mammoth Mountain 

condo buddies.  

 

Check out the Calendar and Rates at www.AirBnB.com/rooms/3105079  

then contact NiaHartman@icloud.com (562) 233-4455 to book or ask questions. 

 

If you are comparing to other units on AirBnB make sure to turn off "Instant Book”and to use 

Filters for 3 Bedrooms and 2 Baths. 

 

She and Eric will be racing with the Long Beach Ski Club again this year. 

They will be up on the following dates so you can book a bedroom or two and stay with them. 

Jan 20 Slalom Race (Sorry, date already gone) 

Feb 10 (tentative), Mar 10 Giant Slalom Race, April 6&7 Championships GS and S 

 

 

PUT YOUR AD HERE FOR $1.  a line!!!  

Sell equipment and ski clothes. 

Rent your condo! 

contact: editor@LongBeachSkiClub.org Mail Check to: Long 
Beach Ski Club, Inc. c/o  PO Box 15291 

Long Beach, CA  90815 

http://www.airbnb.com/rooms/3105079
mailto:NiaHartman@icloud.com
tel:(562)%20233-4455
http://www.lbsc.wildapricot.org/
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